
TCEQ Hosts First Central Texas 

Environmental Summit:  

“Collaboration Along the Corridor” 

Texans living and working along the Austin/San Antonio I-35 corridor are invited to attend the 

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality’s first Central Texas Environmental Summit on 

Thursday, Nov. 3, at the Schertz Civic Center in Schertz.  

Under the theme of “Collaboration Along the Corridor,” the summit’s mission is to give 

stakeholders the opportunity to work together on seeking solutions to environmental challenges 

in the community. TCEQ commissioners will participate in presentations on environmental topics 

that affect Central Texas, such as water availability and air quality. In addition, attendees will 

have an opportunity to discuss environmental concerns with their local legislative leaders at town 

hall meetings and to visit exhibits from various state and local agencies. 

Nov. 3, 2011, 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

Schertz Civic Center 

1400 Schertz Parkway, Schertz 78154 

Beginning at 9 a.m., the summit is free and open to the public, however, it requires registration. 

To register online, or for more information, please visit: <www.TexasEnviroHelp.org>. 

 

-end- 

 

[Editor note: “register online” links to <www.TexasEnviroHelp.org>.] 

 

http://www.tceq.texas.gov/assistance/summitsreg
http://www.texasenvirohelp.org/

